
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Cc:

Subject:

From:

Sent:

To:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Monday, August 22, 2016 1:15 PM

'Paul Ragsdale'; Randolph EMNRD Bayliss (Randolph.Bayliss@state.nm.us); Heather 

EMNRD Patterson (Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us); Gilbert EMNRD Cordero 

(Gilbert.Cordero@state.nm,us); agroves@slo.state.nm.us 

Dwight Adamson; grace@stratanm.com 

RE: Strata Chaparral Site

Paul,

We will need analytical data from the release site before this can be closed out. Please advise once a sampling event has 

been scheduled.

Thank you,

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
8li S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
0: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720

From: Paul Ragsdale [mailto:pragsdale@stratanm.com]

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2016 2:50 PM 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Cc: Dwight Adamson; grace@stratanm.com 

Subject: RE: Strata Chaparral Site

Mike,

Dwight tells me the cleanup is complete. I have attached a C-141 per your request. 

Thanks,

Paul

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD rmailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us1
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2016 4:52 PM
To: 'Paul Ragsdale' (DraQsdale@stratanm.com)
Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Bayliss, Randolph, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD; Groves, Amber 
Subject: FW: Strata Chaparral Site

An OCD field inspection was made on Strata's Chaparral State 1 site today. The attached photos are of what was 

observed. If the release volume was in excess of 5 bbls fluid, and/or 50 mcf gas, please send an Initial Report Form C- 

141. If less than 5 bbls, a C-141 is not required, however, OCD would ask that Strata advise OCD what the plan for clean­

up will be.

Paul,

Thank you,
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Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 
0: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 
F: 575-748-9720

From: Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, August 09,2016 2:54 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: Strata

Attached are some pictures of the Chaparral State #001. API 30-015-22028. It appears they had a release. There is oil 

spray over a large part of location, the pasture and also some run off downhill of location.

Thanks,

Gilbert Cordero 

Compliance Officer 

NMOCD District II 

Office 575.748.1283 ext.114 

Cell 575.626.0830
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